
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Russell Hall we are trying to improve the IT resources that we have available for the children to 

use. As you will all know, school budgets are tightening every year and it is becoming increasingly 

difficult for us to purchase the more expensive equipment. However, we want our children to have 

the very best facilities to enable them to thrive and reach their full potential. Excellent IT 

resources will really support this and ours are in need of updating!  

 

We would like to purchase a brand new bank of Chromebooks which would be available for all children 

in school to share. 

 

 
 

It is for this reason that we are going to make IT equipment our next fundraising project at Russell 

Hall. 

 

What is simply amazing is that we have already had two businesses agree to buy a Chromebook for 

the school as their way of supporting their local community and the education of our future 

generation.                                         

  
So, we wondered if there was anyone else out there? Either businesses or personal sponsors who 

would be interested in sponsoring a Chromebook! 

We would be delighted to issue a personal letter of thanks from the children, which could be 

displayed in your business place and we will also be issuing a public letter of thanks with the names of 

all the businesses or people who have sponsored a Chromebook. 

 

The Chromebooks cost £189. If you are interested in purchasing one for school, please would you 

pledge your support in one of the following ways: 

 

Call school on 01274 882116 

Email the office : office@russellhall.bradford.co.uk 

Or call in and speak to us in person about it 

 

Thank you in advance 

The Children, Staff, Governors and Parents of Russell Hall Primary School 
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